
Hello, my name is Matt Beall-Chisman. I am an Oregon resident and I’d like to ask you to please support 
SB 723-2. I grew up in the country, on a farm and understand more than most about how coyotes can 
cause damage to livestock.  This bill is not discounting that. There is something wrong with a bloodlust 
that awards prizes (cash and guns?!!) Really? Why does this even need to be a discussion. It needs to be 
stoped -Matthew Beall 
 


